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Environmental Factors 

The ACT Electricity & Water Authority has prepared a Preliminary 
Assessment on the environmental factors relating to the proposed 
construction of a 15 megalitre underground wastewater overflow 
storage tank beneath parkland south of Masson Street, Turner. 

The Assessment outlines: 

the reason for the proposal; 
the existing environment; and 
the impacts of the proposed project. 

The purpose of this advertisement is to invite public comment on the 
Preliminary Assessment in order to ensure that the proposed work 
satisfies community concerns. 

Copies of the Assessment may be obtained free of charge during 
normal business hours by contacting Joe Zappia, (06) 248 3835. 
Copies of the report are available for public inspection during normal 
business hours at: 

ACTEW Advisory Service Northern Services Centre 
Ground Floor, ACTEW House 12 Hoskins Street 
221 -223 London Circuit MITCHELL ACT 2911 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 

Written submissions should be forwarded by 23 June 1995 to: 

Project Management Branch 
ACT Electricity & Water 
GPO Box 366 Canberra ACT 2601 
Attention: Mr David Howe 
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